
 

 5th Grade Summer Reading  

 

This summer please have your child read for an hour each 

week. Books should be at grade level. Arbookfinder.com is a 

resource you can use to find the reading level of a book. 

Please feel free to contact me if you need suggestions or help.  

It was a pleasure teaching your children this year!  

 

Erin List  

972 832 6895  
erin@rambamdayschool.org 


